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Waterport Terraces – Service Charges 
 
If the GSLP’s definition of “violent outburst by the Government” is the Government 
unmasking their false and distorted statements, then they should prepare for more “violent 
outbursts”. 
 
The latest statement by the GSLP represents the third different version of what it claims to 
have said or meant in relation to service charges.   It continues to mislead public opinion 
by wrongly suggesting that Government could, if it wanted to, not issue service charge 
invoices in those cases where completions take place before Christmas.   This is a 
requirement. 
 
Furthermore, repeating their views about the regrettable delays, even if they are not the 
fault of the Government, does not justify or explain the GSLP’s false, distorted and ill 
informed original statement on the matter. 


